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The Hincaster Trailway was the focus for attention by the Cumbria 

Local Access Forum when they held a meeting at Dallam School, 

Heversham. Delegates heard a progress report and had the 

opportunity to try out the new 1km wheelchair track for themselves. 

Representatives of Cumbria and North Lancashire Bridleways Societies, 

and the Cumbrian branch of The Disabled Ramblers joined the visit and 

the feedback was very positive. The Forum also visited the Arnside 

Silverdale AONB office and heard support for the proposed footpath 

across the Arnside viaduct.  

 


